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From: JUDITH PARENT <jepar7@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 9:08 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: November, 16th, 2021 SCPP meeting

CAUTION:External email. 

As a member of Retired Public Employees Council of Washington, I urge you to support  restoration 
of the Plan 1 COLA.  Many of our members have Plan 1 and are suffering loss of buying power as a 
result of  the lack of a continuing COLA.  
\  
Thank you.  

Judith E..Parent  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


